
Re: Kinder Morgan protest camps (Shellmont & Underhill) 

Date: April 26th 2018 

Speaker:  Darlene Johnston,
Contact: ,
Email:

Request to appear hopefully on May 7th 2018 

Subject: pertaining to- 

As residents of Forest Hills properties, and other nearby residents a petition 
has been signed and will be presented: 

Public safety in our neighbourhood 

Traffic safety 

Fire hazard relating to illegal out door burning and constant smoke in 
the vicinity. 

Road and neighbourhood blockages with constant police presence. 

Large protest marches through our neighbourhoods. 

Illegal living on the road sides and construction of permanent 
buildings. 

With warmer weather this is turning into a homeless camp. 

We ask that both camps at (Shellmont & Underhill) and (the field near 
Forest Grove School) be completely removed. We request that the City of 
Burnaby enforce their bylaws and take action to remove these illegal camps 
immediately. We would like our neighbourhood to be camp free so we can 
again enjoy and feel safe in this special corner of Burnaby where we have 
chosen to live.

DELEGATION 
2018 MAY 14

Copied to:
City Manager
Director Public Safety & Community Services
Director Corporate Services
OIC-RCMP




